
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street Scott Walker, Governor 

Cathy Stepp, Secretary 
Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Box 7921 
Madison WI 53707-7921 

May 13, 2014 

Miller Liquor, LLC 
c/o Mr. Steve Miller 
5696 SW Lee Street 
Tualatin OR 97062 

SUBJECT: 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Approval of Change Order #2, Miller Liquor, LLC 
2401 University Avenue, Madison, Wisconsin 

WDNR BRRTS # 02-13-415322. 

Your proposed Change Order #2 is approved. You may proceed with the proposed work. The ONR received the 
proposal titled Budget Request Change Order #2 prepared by Seymour Environmental and submitted on your 
behalf on May 8, 2014. The purpose of the change order is to perform subslab and indoor air vapor sampling. 

Cost approved for this Change Order #2 is $6985 for consulting and $6925 for sub-contractors, for a total of 
$13,910. 

On October 12, 2012, the department approved via e-mail (attached) $2,500 ($2,000 for analytical and $500 for 
consulting) for indoor air sampling that wasn't included as part of Change Order #1. This amount is also included 
in the total approved amount shown below. 

The total cost approved to date for this site is $55,492. 

Please be aware that you are required to comply with all applicable statutes and administrative rules including the 
NR 700 series, Wisconsin Administrative Code, hazardous waste management and wastewater discharges. 

This approval does not guarantee the reimbursement of costs under the Dry Cleaner Environmental Response 
Program. Final determination regarding the eligibility of costs for reimbursement will be made at the time of claim 
review. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please call me at 608-267-7572. 

J' W Iden 
ydrogeologist 

Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

cc: Robyn Seymour 
Cathy Burrow- CF/2, GEF 2, Madison 

dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov Naturally WISCONSIN 

PRfHTEO 
ONRECYClED 
PAPER 


